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Mark Riedy
Riedy Construction
424 Treasure Drive
Oswego, IL 60543

January 6, 2010

Dear Mark,

I am in receipt of the final invoice for the construction project recently completed at Neuqua
Valley High School. I have submitted it for immediate payment to be mailed this week.

Thank you very much for the prompt completion of our construction project. The crew led by Chris
and Jeremy was professional, courteous and most of all they paid great attention to the tight
parameters and details ofthe job. The Administration of Neuqua Valley High School has been very
impressed by Riedy Construction.

Most of all, please know that the teachers and students who use the classrooms with the new
walls are thrilled with the new look and the absolute soundproofing provided by the walls we
specified.

Thanks again for completing the project on time, within budget, and most of all with great skill,
craftsmanship and attention to detail.

We look forward to upcoming jobs around our campus that may require the service of Riedy
Construction.

Best regards,

4~
Mark Kolkman
Assistant Principal for Operations
Neuqua Valley High School
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"Tell me and 1'1/ forget. Show me and I may not remember. lnvolve me arid J'I/ understand."


